
 

 

Do you watch Strictly?  

Fancy yourself at the Cha Cha Cha?  

Or maybe the Choo Choo? 

 
Why not come along to the 

West End Community Council  
Meeting on Tuesday 10 January 2012 at 7.00pm 

in Logie St John's Parish Church Hall off Blackness Avenue? 

 

Guest: Grant Simmons, Regional Manager, will talk about 

The Food Train, a brand new voluntary service for  elderly folk in 

Dundee and they are looking for volunteers to get involved in driving, 

delivering or shopping. 

 

There will also be an opportunity to discuss matters of community 

concern. If you live, work or study in the West End, you are invited! 

 

Please come along and give your views. 

 

 

Light refreshments available. 

To find out more about us have a look at 
www.dundeewecc.co.uk 

 

http://www.weccdundee.co.uk/

